
Letter from the Editor 

With this issue of the Iguana Times, l am relinquishing my post as Editor. An 
excessively heavy work schedule prevents me from continuing on with this duty. I have enjoyed 
working with Bob Emig, who is remarkable for his contagious enthusiasm, and I thank him for 
his continual suppon and encouragement. Since the inception of the newsletter, my role has been 
to solicit, review, and edit material for publication. Linda Atkins, of my department, receives 
my heartfelt thanks for the long hours she has spent at the word processor, preparing finished 
drafts of all material for the newsletter. Finally, all should know that Bob Ehrig deserves special 
credit for the production of the Iguana Times. He alone has worked closely with the printer; the 
layout and much of the artwork come from his creative abilities. 

Very Sincerely, 
Richard R. Montanucci 

The International Iguana Society, Inc. is a non-profit, international organizational 
dedicated to the preservation of the biological diversity of the iguanas through habitat 
preservation, active conservation, research, captive breeding and the dissemination of information. 
Iguana Times, the newsletter of the society, is disnibuted quarterly to members and member 
organizations. Additional copies are available at a cost of $4.00 including postage. Annual dues 
for I.LS. are $25.00 individual and $30.00 for organizations which receive double copies of the 
magazine. 

Write to: 
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The International Iguana Society, Inc. 
Rt. 3, Box 328 
Big Pine Key, FL 33043 
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